BARROW  PRIMARY  SCHOOL

Telephone:  01254 822338

Fax & Answer Machine:  01254 822408

e-mail: head@barrow.lancs.sch.uk
www.barrow.lancs.sch.uk
9th March, 2017
Dear Parent

WATER BOTTLES     
Children are encouraged to drink water during the day, and to bring a water bottle to school for class use.  Can we please remind you that school policy states that only water is in them and no juice or cordial.  Thank you.
SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS
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Your child should have brought their individual and/or family school photographs home with them today.  Please follow the instructions within the pack to order either online or via school.  Payments, for orders via school, should be made by cash, cheque or credit/debit card, and sent to school using the payment envelope enclosed.  If payment is by cheque this should be payable to “Tempest Photography”.   Orders should be returned to school by Friday, 24th March.
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